
Submitter: Laurel Hines 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB3086 

I oppose the proposed re-structuring of the Fish and Wildlife Commission. NO ON HB 

3086. It would be a big step backward for humane and wise wildlife management for 

all Oregonians, and would be less fair to those who prefer hiking, camping, and 

wildlife appreciation as opposed to hunting and fishing. It would discourage diversity 

on the F and W Commission, and over represent some state areas relative to their 

populations. This would not be fair! The Commission should be fair and balanced 

between interests, and not manipulated politically for the advantage of limited 

interests.  


